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14t October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to a new school year at Sudell.

Your child is beginning their final year at Primary School and will be working hard to reach their
goals. Your child has had a wonderful start to Year 6 are they are applying themselves well in
lessons.

Along with preparing for National Tests in May, they will also be preparing for their journeys in High
School. There will be challenges along the way, but with determination and perseverance, each and

every child can succeed.

If any contact details change (address, phone numbers) please ensure you let the school office know
so we can update your records.

There is a parents meeting on Wednesday 30" October at 6pm. At this meeting we will outline our
expectations in Y6 and give out some brief information about the National Tests in May. This
meeting will last no longer than an hour.

I'll looking forward to meeting you then.

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours Sincerely

Mivs L Brookes

Miss L Brookes

Assistant Principal

Principal: Mrs H Lewis, BA (Hons), MSc, NPQH, NASEN
office@sudell.blackburn.sch.uk
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